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Review of the design change prompted further discussions
regarding design enhancement. It was concluded that it would be more
desirable to take the following approach:

Provide dual power sources (switched) to the water turbine speed
valves in lieu of just changing power sources. The other valves
in the water turbine drive system are already dua! power sourced.
It is felt that this change will accomplish our original goal
while also providing greater operational flexibility.

To 1implement this change, it is necessary to provide additional
"MASTER" signal modifiers in the Helium Circulator speed measurement
and control system. Some of these modules will be Class 1E and have
a delivery of October 1982.

Conclusions

The difficulty we have encountered in purchasing relatively minor
Class 1E equipment has been totally beyond original expectations. We
feel that we have proceeded in good faith to meet our original
commitments but have been wunable to do so because of the
unwillingness of manufacturers to supply the Class 1E equipment.

The schedule now indicates that we can implement all of the
desired modifications during the third refueling at Fort St. Vrain.

Very truly yours,

/.. H. L. Brey, Manager
L/ Nuclear Engineering Division
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